
 

  

Trinity Lutheran School Newsletter 
May 31, 2019 

 Real. Present. God 
Psalm 46:1 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Monday, June 3 
Tuesday, June 4 

 AR Store a.m. in youth room 

 Leadership Team having pizza w/ 
Ms. Yahr at lunch time 

Wednesday, June 5 

 Last Day of School, Quarter 4 Ends 

 Chapel - Pastor G & Ms. Yahr, Real. 
Present. God 

Sunday, June 9  

 Pentecost 

 8th Grade Graduation at 10:30 with 
picnic to follow 

Friday, June 14 

 Report cards available for 
pick-up outside the office 

Wednesday, June 19 

 Daycare/Preschool Rummage Sale 
Noon-8 p.m. 

Thursday, August 22 
 Drop off Night  

 food provided by PTO 
 Book Fair 
 Fall Pictures with Lakeshore 

Photography, in the Youth Room 
Monday, August 26 

 First Day of School (chapel at 9:00) 
 
Monday, September 2 

 NO SCHOOL - Labor Day 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Administrator’s 

Message 
 

All year long, every day, in each 

student’s life, we saw the work 

of our Real. Present. God. We 

hope that each will take a 

growing faith with them 

throughout the days of summer. 

During the summer months, we 

also encourage daily 

devotionals, reading, outdoor 

play, and consistent bedtimes. 

All these will help your child 

continue their spiritual and 

academic  growth even when 

school is not in session. Make 

the most of each day, and we’ll 

see you in August! 

Hot Lunch Menu 
MENU ITEMS ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE! 

 

June 3 – June 5 
 

Monday – ravioli, garlic bread, 
vegetable, fruit 
Tuesday – grilled cheese sandwich, 
vegetable, fruit 
Wednesday – bag lunches 

Happy Summer!!! 
 

Alternate Sandwich:  Ham & cheese on 
whole grain bread may be substituted for the 
main entrée item. 
 

½ pint milk of choice is  served with each meal. 
milk choices: 1 % or skim white or skim 
chocolate 
 

This institution is an equal opportunity 
provider. 
 

Lunch Account Balances 
 

Any lunch money that is left in your 
family lunch account at the end of 
the year will carry over to next year.  
---------------------------------------------- 
If you don’t have students returning to 
Trinity next year, a refund check will be 
issued and mailed. If you are able to plan 
ahead and end up with a $0 balance, that 
would be so helpful, and so 
appreciated!!  

Thank you so much!! 
 

2019-2020 Lunch Prices 
 

The DPI is requiring an increase 
in our lunch prices for next year.  

  

Next year’s student rate will 
be $2.90 per lunch. 

 

Next year’s adult rate will be 
$3.75 per lunch. 

 

Summer Office Hours 
 

8:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
most weekdays 

 

Closed July 18-23 
 

**Additional closures may occur** 

 

Wednesday, June 19 

12:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

Name your own price! 
All proceeds to go toward new 

fencing at Preschool. 

NO EARLY SALES!! 

Fall Family Drop 

Off Night 

Thursday, August 22 
5:00-7:00 p.m. 

 

 Food provided by PTO 
 Book Fair 
 Fall Pictures with Lakeshore 

Photography, in the Youth Room 

 

 

Report cards will be 

available for pick-up 

beginning on  

Friday, June 14. 
They will be on a table outside 

the office.  Report cards will NOT 

be mailed home, so please be 

sure to stop in to pick yours up.  

Thank You! 

MIDDLE SCHOOL PARENTS: 
Previously you were notified that 
middle school students would be 

required to sing at the 10:30 
service on June 9.  That plan has 
changed, and they are no longer 
singing.  We do still hope to see 

you all at that service to 
celebrate our 2019 graduates. 
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NO BUSES UNTIL SEPTEMBER 3!! 
 

 
 

Parents, please note that we start school on 
Monday, August 26.  MAPS students start school 

on Tuesday, September 3.  
  

Therefore, there will be  
no buses running until September 3!   
If your children ride the bus, please plan 

ahead to get them to and from school for our 
first week. 

 

**There will be other days during the year that 
there will be no yellow buses running!** 

 
 
 
 

Scrip Sales  
 

Scrip may now be purchased in the church office during 
the week and before and after the weekend services. 

 

REMEMBER!  If you purchase $3500 in scrip before April 30, 
2019, you will receive $100 OFF your tuition for 2020-2021! 

 

Staff For 2019-2020 
 

Preschool Teacher/Day Care Director – Mrs.  Kerri Zamzow 
4K – Miss Amanda Filter 
Kindergarten – Mrs. Deb Holt 
1st Grade – Mrs. Laura Marnholtz 
2nd Grade – Miss Rebekah McClellan 
3rd Grade – Miss Sallie Kamps 
4th Grade – Miss Cinder Lerand 
5th Grade – Mrs. Georgia Gustafson 
6th Grade – Mr. Matthew Chapa 
7th Grade – Mrs. Rachael Waldburger  
8th Grade – Mr. Jeff Holt 
Technology/ Middle School Language Arts – Miss Britnee Fear 
School Administrator/Preschool Director – Ms. Kathy Yahr 
Administrative Assistant/Bookkeeper – Mrs. Karli Severt 
Aides – Mrs. Jill Pehlke, Mrs. Jen Rajek, Mrs. Carrie Hintz, Mrs. 
Jenny Lemmer 

Cooks – Mrs. Sara Burgener, Mr. Keith Harmon 
Custodian – Mr. Carl Howard 

 

IMMUNIZATION RECORDS! 
 

An updated immunization form must be turned 
in to the office for all NEW students  

and all students entering 
kindergarten & sixth grade! 

 

If you would like to send it during the summer, you can 
either mail it to school to Karli’s attention, or email it to 

karli.severt@tlsmerrill.com and I will get it when I return in 
August.  Thanks so much!! 

 

Garden 

Gifting Day! 
Spring is here!  So is the time for planting in our 

Trinity School Story Garden! 
 

If you’d like to help beautify our Story Garden by donating 
annuals for our Standing Planter or perennials to border our 
pathway in our Story Garden, there is a special Saturday 
lined up just for that!   

 Please bring: 
 Annuals – 1 pack or more 
 Perennials – partial shade to full shade 
 

…to the North side of Trinity School on 

Saturday, June 1  
from 9:00-11:00 a.m. 

 

Your donations are much appreciated and will certainly 
add to this unique learning environment well into the fall 
season and beyond!  
*In case of rain, bring your donation to the back door 
(door #2).  Thank You! 

 

 
 

4th - 8th graders who are planning to participate 
in soccer or volleyball must have their forms 
completed before the first practice. Forms are 
available outside the office. Practices will begin 
the week before school starts.  If you have any 
questions, contact Heather Burtman through 
FastDirect.  
 

Trinity Hawks 
Athletics 
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